
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/27/2012 12:18:18 PM
Subject: RE: Easley Rotary Club

I should have an answer today.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 11:51 AM
To: LeMoine, Leigh
Subject: FW: Easley Rotary Club
Importance: High

How should I respond?

From: Cindy Ledbetter [mailto:CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 2:45 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Easley Rotary Club
Importance: High

Katherine,

Senator Martin called a few minutes ago and he said he still hasn't gotten an answer from Leigh about whether or not the Governor will 
be able to speak to the Easley Rotary Club on Dec. 4th. I called Leigh's office and left a message but haven't heard from her yet. If the 
Governor cannot be there, Senator Martin would like to see if someone else from the Governor's Office could come instead. They
would like to have someone who is very familiar with the security breach issues at DOR and can answer any and all questions.

Thanks.
Cindy

Cindy Ledbetter
Office of Senator Larry A. Martin 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6610
(803) 212-6600 Fax
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